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Appendix B 
 

Comments from Consultation 
 

Do you have any further comments/suggestions 
 

Larger safe space  
 

Chestnut Avenue would benefit from a park as there are many kids on the 
estate especially Chestnut Avenue itself.  

 
Play area should remain. 

 
Millfield is overcrowded with cars and not much green space as Chestnut 

field. Chestnut gives safer access to the whole estate and the children 

from Morpeth Road School. 
 

We use park on daily basis, only thing we fine is there is nothing for little 
children, i.e., baby swing.  

 
I have grandchildren that use the park on the estate. 

 
I’d like to see a basket swing a decent slide for children.  

 
Bit of an exercise park for older kids. More swings and framework to climb 

and slides. Stable football nets. Basketball nets. Even a soft tarmac for 
kids to play on Rollerblades and skates to keep them off the roads and 

paths and seesaw and roundabouts. Also, bins, even a water feature for 
the summertime only. 

 

More needed for all ages, the park is currently aimed at older children. 
 

Proposal 3 would be where the current football goalposts are, would new 
post be installed?  

 
Bad enough the vandalism off the older kids , example the sign erected 

outside my home the day it was erected , there are parents around this 
area send their kids out while they sit and drink and play there load music 

the kids have no idea how to behave only copy the older ones , the times 
the containers have been outside my home the kids clime on top of them 

and throw stones in my garden trying to hit my dog. I very strongly 
disagree with any park/ play area on the field at chestnut Avenue. 

 


